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Jambs Owls visit Meyer House Care Home

We had a wonderful day at Meyer House Care Home on Thursday 19 January when staff from Jambs Owls came to visit us,

bringing with them some delightful feathery guests!

Our ladies and gents loved holding and stroking all of the different owls and couldn’t believe how soft they were.

The owls were taken around our Home so all our residents were able to touch and hold them if they wanted to.

Such stunning creatures, with beautiful faces and feathers – we felt very privileged to be able to spend time with them.

Thanks Jambs Owls for a fantastic experience!
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Such captivating birds

 


